FW: WHC course proposals for physics

William O'Brien <wobrien@fau.edu>
Mon 1/30/2023 8:18 AM
To: Yaouen Fily <yfily@fau.edu>;Rachel Corr <rcorr@fau.edu>

From: Luc Wille

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 4:26 PM

To: William O'Brien <wobrien@fau.edu>
Subject: Re: WHC course proposals for physics

Dear Bill:

Good chatting with you. With this email | confirm that the Physics Department has no objection
to the Honors College offering PHY2053 and PHY 2054.

All my best, --Luc

Luc T. Wille

Professor and Chair
Department of Physics
Florida Atlantic University

From: William O'Brien < >
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 3:08 PM

To: Luc Wille <willel @fau.edu>
Subject: WHC course proposals for physics

Dear Luc,

The Wilkes Honors College is in the process of proposing Honors PHY2053 "College Physics 1" and
PHY2054 "College Physics 2" to be added to the curriculum here. Do you have any objections to us
teaching it at the HC? Please send us an email confirming that you have no objections.

Thank you,

Bill

William E. O’Brien

Chair and Professor of Environmental Studies

Wilkes Honors College, Florida Atlantic University
561-799-8033





